
Upper Paxton Township Board of Supervisors 

Special Meeting 

January 26, 2016 

12:30 p.m. 

              Those in attendance: Ron Hepner, John Orr, Robert Stoner, Supervisors; Tom Shafffer and Ruth 
Ann Shaffer. 

 

              The Supervisors met to discuss ways to streamline our accounting and budgeting system. We 
also discussed how to honor the money that was encumbered over the last 3 years of 
budgeting. Recommendations were made to be discussed and acted on at our regular meeting. 

               The meeting was adjourned at 2:30 p.m. 

 

 

               Respectfully submitted, 

 

                Ron Hepner, 

                Chairman 

                

 

  

 

 

 


